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Leader of the Pack

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT - COLLEGE MUSICAL 2018
Drum roll please ...

We are very pleased to announce the 2018 College Musical will be Leader of the Pack  - The Ellie
Greenwich Musical.  Please come along to the Parent and Student Information Evening next
Monday 11 September and find out how students in Years 7-11 can be involved.

6pm in the Anne Marsden Centre (N Block).  No RSVP necessary.  See you then.
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